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Hello,

I am writing to express my continued support for adding the multi-use path and removing left
turn lanes for the Hammersley resurfacing project. While I had to adjust how I get to Whitney
Way north from the neighborhood by car, the change does not really impact me as a driver. |
believe the proposed changes would allow for increased bike/walking on Hammersley and
better connect the Prairie Hills/Greentree/Orchard Ridge neighborhoods to the major
bike/pedestrian paths.

Thank you for your efforts in bringing this project forward.

Sarah Smith
Jacobs Way, Madison
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